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I was encouraged to see that the C&H hog farm buyout was done to
protect the Buffalo River. I'm concerned that more agriculturally
dangerous activities might intrude on the Buffalo River Watershed in the
future. I support the changes to Rule 5 and 6 for a permanent swine CAFO
moratorium in the Buffalo National River Watershed as stated in Docket
Numbers 19-002-R and 19-003-R. 

Hog farms need to be located where they will not damage fragile
watersheds. 

Thank you for accepting my input. 
Jim Warnock
221 Rosebud Lane
Alma, AR 72921 
Blog: OzarkMountainHiker.com
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